
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 
            
   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve returning the Seeking Peace and Hope security deposit for the Lozano 
Community Center rental allocation of $500. 
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
At the September 12, 2018 Community and Cultural Affairs regular meeting, the Commission 
allocated $500 as a security deposit for renting the Lozano Community Center. 
 
As of May 17, 2019, the organization ended their rental agreement so the security deposit can 
be added back to the Community and Cultural Affairs budget. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
Funds of $500 will be added back to the Community and Cultural Affairs Commission budget for 
the fiscal year 2018-2019 (001-41-11-4247). 
 

DATE:  June 12, 2019 

TITLE: Seeking Peace and Hope Security Deposit 
  
Prepared by: Chair, Michael Picardi 
Reviewed by: Community Development Director, Daniel Porras PE 
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